
MESSAGE FROM SHELLINA PRENDERGAST 

OCTOBER 2020 

KCC's budget pressures are immense going forward and I would encourage you all 
to respond to KCC's budget consultation as every response will help KCC prioritise 
services and set next year’s budget.  

The budget consultation can be accessed via the following link: 

 https://kccconsultations.inconsult.uk/consult.ti/Budget2122/consultationHome 

You can also register to receive consultation details directly into your inbox via the 
following link: 

https://kccconsultations.inconsult.uk/consult.ti/system/register 

Keep safe and hope to see you soon. 

Regards 

Shellina 

Shellina Prendergast 

Member for Maidstone Rural East 

Cabinet Member for Communications, Engagement and People 

For details on how I will use your information please click here for my privacy 
notice 

The Kent Together helpline is available to support vulnerable people in Kent who 
need urgent help with things like getting food or collecting prescriptions. Visit: 
www.kent.gov.uk/KentTogether | Call: 03000 41 92 92 
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